
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 2:23:00 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:31 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Don Kwasny

-- Phone --

-- Company --
personal

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I do not feel Hydro One or any other electrical utility company should receive permission for a rate
increase . It is time for Hydro One to find savings from within .Exorbitant salaries ,a pension plan where
the employees make minimal contributions and gym membership assistance ,legal assistance are
benefits that need to be addressed at this bloated company.

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



